
 

 

It is the end of the first half term and we have already learnt so much! This term, our topic has 

been All About Me. We have been learning about all ourselves: how old we are, our favourite 

colour, how tall we are and lots more! We have also learnt our new friends and teachers’ names. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week, we took part in the Festival of Conversations from BetterStart to 

celebrate storytelling and the magic it creates. The book we were reading 

together was “The Bear Who Stared”, Duncan Beedle. We also asked our 

children to bring in a teddy bear and a bear themed book that we can read 

throughout the week together. We even read to some of our teddy bears! 

Some children made porridge for our bears, like in Goldilocks and the Three 

Bears! 

 



 

 

We have also been celebrating Black History Month! We have enjoyed working as a class to 

build a bus in celebration of Joe Clough and considered the importance of welcoming and 

sharing our space with everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Just look at the bus we made!   



 

 

There’s even more! We have been taking part in the Enterprise week here at the nursery. The 

children learnt about and made dreamcatchers, keyrings and magnets ready to sell at the 

Enterprise Sale this afternoon (21.10.2022).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our dreamcatchers ready to 

keep our dreams safe   

Fabulous fine motor 

development here   

Finger printing for the 

magnets and key chains!   



 

 

Thank you, Acorns, for a wonderful start to the new school 

year! We have had so much fun together and we can’t wait to 

see you after the half term!  

 

 

 

 

 


